
The Royal Geelong Yacht Club Cruising Group 
Dinners are held on the first Thursday of every 
month. This past year saw a number of informative, 
exciting and edge of your seat guest speakers, one 
of whom was the delightful Jessica Watson OAM. 

Jessica attended as a guest speaker for the Cruising 
Group dinner that was held on the Thursday night 
prior to the beginning of the 2016 Wooden Boat 
Festival. It was the best attended Cruising Group 
dinner of the year, almost 200 people listened 
intently to Jessica’s adventures.

The Cruising Group dinners continue in 2016/17, all 
are welcome and encouraged to attend! 

Photo: Jessica Watsomn OAM with RGYC Cadet 
member Milli McDonald

Royal Geelong Yacht Club Corinthian 2016     |     27


